
 
Town of Pelham, NH 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
    

    PUBLIC HEARING 

The Pelham Board of Selectmen will hold the 1st of 2 Public Hearings on 
Tuesday, December 8, 2015 at 6:35PM to discuss: 

The Town of Pelham’s Proposed Damage to Private Property Policy 

The Pelham Board of Selectmen will hold the 2nd of 2 Public Hearings on 
Tuesday, January 5, 2016 at 6:35 PM Regarding: 

The Town of Pelham’s Proposed Damage to Private Property Policy
The Pelham Board of Selectmen will vote on the acceptance of the above on 

Tuesday, January 5, 2016 at 6:35 PM 

The Public Hearings will be held at 

Sherburne Hall 
6 Village Green 

Pelham, NH 03076 

A copy of said policy will be available at the Town Clerk’s Office or the Board of 
Selectmen’s webpage at www.pelhamweb.com 


